
From: Naquin, Tyrone
To: Murray, Scott P. (GE Power & Water) (Scott.Murray@ge.com)
Subject: Acceptance Review
Date: Monday, November 09, 2015 5:23:00 AM

The NRC has performed an acceptance review of your submittal dated October 8, 2015, ‘License
 Amendment Request for License SNM-1097 (Docket No.: 70-1113,’ and found it acceptable for
 further review. 
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T. D. Naquin, CHP
NMSS/FCSE/FMB
(301) 415-7352
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